
Extend OSHC at Wandin North Primary School 
 

Hey Everyone,  

How is everyone?   

Welcome back to term 4! Soon enough it  will be Christmas! 8 Wednesdays until Xmas! 

Matilda and I choose too many Halloween activities, so we have been Halloween activities for 2 weeks. We have made ghost 

on a stick, pumpkin lantern out of a jar, a ghost out of wool and a pom pom pumpkin,  pumpkin stress balls and spider web 

out of paper plates with pom pom spiders hanging down.  This week, we will be making masks, more lanterns, bat scene and 

fun activities on Halloween!!The children had awesome time making all of these activities cant wait to see their faces when 

they see what I have planned for Thursday.   

Thank you. Talk soon.  

Amy, Coordinator– Before & After School Care 

We are doing a few different community projects this term. 
 
Just a reminder: 
This Term: Christmas for dogs! 
It would be amazing if all the school community would donate Christmas paper, 
dog toys and dog treats. The children and I will wrap the dog toys for all the dogs 
at the RSPCA. On Christmas morning each dog will get a Christmas present 
from us. They will be so happy!  
 
Please have all donations in by Friday 6th December 2019. 
 
Parents, if you have any old towels/ blankets you don’t want please save them for 
the unwanted dogs at the RSPCA! Bring in and place the towels and blankets in 
the box. Keep in mind, If anyone has any blankets or towels during the year, my 
sister works at the RSPCA and they can always use more blankets and towels. 
You can bring them to me any time.  
 
Also, this term we will be collecting plastic lids and bread tags. The plastic lid 
will go to the Box Hill hospital to make prosthetic legs for children.  
 
There will be a trolley and boxes outside the room to place all of these items in. Tow-
els, blankets, bread tags and plastic lids will be going on the whole term. We really 
appreciate the help and support.  
 
Thank you!!! 
Amy and the RSPCA 

Extend Superstar are………. 

* Elissa & Isabellah– playing and helping the young 

children     

* Cameron– Trying so hard to master the Bop it 

* Mackenzie– Being so creative and creating new ideas 

 

 

What’s on next? 

This week: enrichment program 

 

PARENT PORTAL: go to lookedafter.com 


